
 

 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 

Date: August 1, 2023 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

Re: Payment Request for 2023 Days of 76 Rodeo 

 
 
The Historic Preservation Commission has received a payment request from the Days of 76 Inc. 
in the amount of $65,000.00 for the 2023 Days of 76 Rodeo.  Historic Preservation has been a 
big supporter and sponsor of this 101 year old award-winning rodeo.  
 
The Historic Preservation Commission reviewed this request at their July 26, 2023 meeting and 
recommended paying the Days of 76 Inc. $65,000.00 for the 2023 Days of 76 Rodeo. 
 
 
Recommended Motion: 
 
Move to recommend to the City Commission to pay the Days of 76 Inc. in the amount of 
$65,000.00 for the 2023 Days of 76 Rodeo. 
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